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31-Jan-2017
 
Ben Nettleton

 
Dear Mr Nettleton,
 
Official information request for NOISE CONTROL reports
 
I refer to your official information request dated 20-January-2017 for:
 
"All reports prepared for the Leadership Executive Group Meetings by Simon Pickford
 and/or Adrian Blair during the months of September, October, November and
 December, which touch or concern noise control."
 
In response, we have checked the minutes of all executive meetings within that
 timeframe and can confirm that no reports went to the executive team on the subject of
 noise control, or touching on noise control.
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Kristy Rusher,
 Group Manager Civic and Legal.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Arlene Goss
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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